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On December 14, 2023, the Eco-Club conducted a meaningful awareness drive in Delhi, rallying the 

community to reduce waste generation and adopt sustainable practices. With active participation 

from 15 Volunteers, the campaign targeted students, households, and businesses across the city. 

The resonant slogan "Dilli Say No to Waste, Embrace a Sustainable Pace!" encapsulated the core 

message, encouraging individuals and entities to prioritize eco-friendly living. The initiative involved 

engaging with residents, sharing insights on waste reduction, and fostering a collective commitment 

to environmental responsibility. By focusing on different segments of the Delhi community, including 

students, households, and businesses, the Eco-Club aimed to instil a sense of responsibility and 

promote sustainable habits. The campaign aspired to stimulate positive behavioural changes, 

emphasizing the significance of adopting eco-friendly practices for a cleaner and healthier city. 

 

 

  
 

 



 

  

 

 
 


